
 

Office of the Director of Education 
 

 

REVISED DATES 

March 6, 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, Catholic School Advisory Councils, Principals and Staff of St. Gregory, 

Nativity of Our Lord, Mother Cabrini, St. Marcellus and Our Lady of Sorrows. 

 

Further to the previous letter of February 28, 2017 regarding the notification of the reporting and 

delegation timelines for the above mentioned boundary review, the purpose of this letter is to inform 

the school communities that on March 2, 2017, the Board of Trustees considered the Interim report 

from the Director. A copy of this report is posted on the board’s website. The report recommends no 

change to the attendance boundaries for St. Gregory, Nativity of Our Lord, Mother Cabrini, St. 

Marcellus and Our Lady of Sorrows. To date, no decisions have been made by Trustees.  

 

Public input (delegations and written submissions) regarding the Director’s report will be held 

at the following meetings:  
March 30th – Regular Board  
April 6th – Student Achievement and Well Being 

 

After delegations a final report from the Director of Education will be considered at a Board 

meeting on April 26, 2017 which will take into account the results of public input provided at 

the previous meeting. At this meeting, the Board of Trustees can make a final decision on any 

recommendations.  

 

The boundary review has taken place in accordance with the Toronto Catholic District School Board’s 

Elementary School Attendance Boundary Review Policy (S.A. 03), which can be viewed on the 

Board’s website at https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/Policies/Documents/SA03.pdf. 

 

Information about the boundary review for this area is available through the Board's website at: 

https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/PlanningandFacilities/PlanningServices/BoundaryReview/Pages/default.aspx. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Angela Gauthier 

Director of Education 

 

CC:  Doug Yack, School Superintendent  

Angelo Sangiorgio, Associate Director of Planning and Facilities  

Rory McGuckin, Associate Director of Academic Affairs  

Ann Andrachuk, Trustee  

Joseph Martino, Trustee 
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